For those of you staffers who have done your best to keep your boss informed as per our critical Truth-Packed Information (fliers), we thank you and commend you for your sincere efforts. However, since the bombshell headlines last week of the Star Bulletin's agreement with our platform, we have run into an alarming number of lawmakers who were unaware of the crucial news. We dropped off two fliers in the last week reporting this monumental turn of events. We all agree, a great part of a staffer's job is to "cover the back" of his or her boss, making sure nothing of paramount importance slips past his eyes and ears. With elections coming up and the dynamics of this hot-button issue changing by the day, we strongly encourage each of you to be sure your boss is made abreast daily as to such precedent-setting revelations. When Hawaii's most respected Daily makes a statement on such a volatile issue, every single lawmaker should know about it. It is indeed consequential. On behalf of the Hawaii Bar Owners Association and the 40,000 constituence we now represent, Jolyn Tenn and I sincerely thank each of you for your patience and kindness in having to deal with us on a near daily basis. Aloha,

> Kawika Crowley Jolyn Tenn HawaiiSmokersAlliance.com TheSmokeVote.com